
P-04-486 Act Now and Help Save the High Street Shops– Petitioner to the 
Committee. 03.02.16

Petition Committee.

I would like to continue to pursue the Petition, as the problem on The High 
Street Shops has not been resolved. I have been waiting to see if there will be 
more help to the High Street Retailer. When the Issue of the Business Rates is 
resolved, I am hoping that part or all the Business Rates will stay with the 
local authority, which should give them a financial reason, to make 
sure the shops on the High Streets remains open.

Keith Davies

Petitioner


